A historic step for Serbia
Friday, 20 December 2013.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia welcomes today's decision of the
European Council, confirming the decision of the EU Council of Ministers on the opening of
accession negotiations with Serbia. This historic step marks a new phase in relations between
Serbia and the EU and gives a further impetus to the implementation of reforms, to which the
Serbian government is fully committed.




